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LEAFLET TO SUPPORT THE GDPR POLICY AND PROCEDURES DOCUMENT

Looking After Your Personal Information

At Holy Trinity with St Mark, Stockton on Tees we take protecting your personal information seriously, so we wanted to let you know about the impact of changes in data protection law, which benefit you.  If you are a child, you should read this with a parent or guardian.

New data protection legislation

The General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) applies from May 2018.  It places data protection obligations on us, making us more accountable and transparent when we use your personal information.

What this means for you:

You won’t notice any difference but you will now have more control over your personal information:

· You can find out more about how we handle your personal information.
· You have the “right to be forgotten”, which means you can ask us to delete or remove your personal information if there is no compelling reason for us to keep it.
· We will only process your personal information if we have a lawful basis for doing so, for example, to manage Church activities, as a result of a legal obligation or with your consent.

Like to find out more?

You can find more details in the new Data Protection Policy and Procedures document which can be obtained from the Church Office.

Email: holytrinitywithstmarkoffice@gmail.com

Tel: 01642 570102
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